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To whom it may concern 31 August 2012

Re: WS Civil Engineering

I have worked alongside WS Civil Engineering over the past 18 months on the
Network Rail Security Enhancements project. WS Civil Engineering has completed
the following projects during this time:

e York PSB

¢ Swindon PSB

e West Hampstead PSB

e Upminster PSB

e Waterloo PSB

e Victoria PSB

e Sudbrook Pumping Station

The works involved in the security enhancements project included the installation of
reinforced static bollards, shallow blocker units, hydraulic bollards, control cabinet
bases, traffic light and card reader bases/ columns, CCTV bases/columns and all
associated buried routes.

In addition to this WS have assisted with various other minor civil’s works in the
London and surrounding areas such as tarmac resurfacing, thermoplastic screeding,
and various remedial works.

WS Civil Engineering had to work to a tight schedule in order for the works to be
completed before the commencement of the London 2012 Olympic Games.

| have worked alongside John and his team over the last 18 months and they have
all been fully committed to the project in hand, John has always remained on site to
oversee the project and the team have overcome any problems that may have arose,
and done so in a professional and timely manner.

It has been a pleasure to work with WS Civil Engineering in completing these projects
and | would like to thank John and his teams that worked on the Security
Enhancements. | look forward to working with WS Civil Engineering in the future.

Yours faithfully

e

James Webbe

Communications Project Manager
james.webbe@gallifordiry.co.uk
Mob: 07966 562 115




